
Footwear - Trainers 

Sent By: Mrs Lee-Marie Mccormack 
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Dear Parents/Carers 

Yesterday our KS2 assembly focused on lunchtime etiquette and school 

uniform. We are very much trying to adopt a, 'This is how we do it at 

Parkwood..' approach so as to encourage the behaviours we'd like to see 

in our children as they become adults in the community. 

There is some confusion over footwear. On a PE day, any trainers are 

appropriate so long as they are fit for purpose. On a non PE day, if 

children are choosing to wear trainers, they must be completely black, 

including soles and logos. This rule does not apply to PE trainers. We do 

not want children to become upset and worried about their footwear, 

however we are pleased that they want to do the right thing and this can 

only be viewed as a positive thing. The children will be reassured today. 

Kind regards, 

Mrs McCormack :0) 

 


